
Hello Friends, 

 

Grace and peace to you in Jesus’ wonderful name.  Well, another month has passed and we continue our 

journey in Malawi, Africa. God is doing the work and we are so very privileged to be on His team! All praise 

and glory belongs to Him. 

 

Our primary school students are at 260. And we’ve started 9th & 10th grade classes in our new “John Michael 

Kucek Christian High School.” 

 

Exciting times as we provide hope and a future for a multitude of children in our villages. 

 

    

 

 
    

 



Our garden and farm are phenomenal and producing very well. 

 

    

 

Our outreach is producing tremendous results …. as we obey Jesus command to “Go, make disciples, baptize 

and teach…” following “The Way of the Master…" 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

Our solar farm is operational and is a reliable energy source for our campus now. As the country’s sole utility 

company continually experiences blackouts. This system ensures no down time especially for our poultry and 

school operations, PTL!! 

 



     

 

Our poultry operations continue to supply the revenue stream necessary to run our mission. And we’ve 

increased the size from 4,000 every 6-7 weeks to 7,000. We’ll grown to 10,000 in the coming year which will 

assist with operational cost of running the high school. 

 

        

         

 

In 2018 we begin training leaders from other countries in how to use our mission as a model to expand into their 

countries and communities. Mean time we’ll continue this journey to reach people who need to hear the Good 

News of Jesus, especially in areas where there is no technology nor access. 

 

Thank you all for your continued prayer and support of this tremendous work God has established. 

 

Blessings upon you this day and throughout the remainder of the year. 

 

Rev. David & Martha Cuffaro 

 


